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Republic of the Philigpines —
Bepartment of Education
Schools Division of Benguet

January 31, 2022
DIVISION MEMORANDUM

No. 87 ,s.2022

TO: Chief Education Supervisors for CID and SGOD
Education Program Supervisors
Public Schools District Supervisors and District Coordinating Principals
Public Elementary and Secondary School Heads

CORRIGENDUM TO SDO MEMO 23 S. 2022 (VIRTUAL ROLL OUT ON THE POLICY
GUIDELINES ON PROVISION OF EDUCATIONAL PROGRAMS AND SERVICES

TO THE LEARNERS WITH DISABILITIES IN THE K TO 12 BASIC EDUCATION
PROGRAM

1. The schedule of the first batch of the activity shall be conducted on February 7, 2022
instead
of February 1, 2022,

2. All other provisions specified in the memorandum shall still remain.

3. Immediate and widest dissemination of and compliance to this memorandum is
desired.
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